
PRINCE OF PEACE 

Monthly Pizza/Hot Dog Order – JUNE 2009 

From February to June, Hot Dogs are served on Wednesdays and Pizza is served on Thursdays.   

Please return this form no later than THUR., MAY  28th, 2009 – 9:00 a.m.   

Due to the amount of time required to tally and balance the order forms, LATE ORDERS CANNOT BE ACCEPTED. 

If your chi ld is absent on pizza/hot dog day, p lease not ify the office if you wish a s ibling/fr iend to receive the 

lunch.  As the food must  be pre-ordered, we are not able to provide refunds.     
Make cheques payable to Prince of Peace School; no post-dated cheques please.   DO NOT INCLUDE PAYMENT FOR PIZZA/HOT 

DOGS ON A CHEQUE WITH OTHER FUNDS (i.e. fieldtrip, fundraiser, etc.)   Correct change would be appreciated, if possible. 

If you have orders for more than one child, please feel free to include all orders on one cheque, but use one order form for each child 
and attach all orders to the cheque and send everything into the school with one of your children. 
 

 

NAME OF STUDENT:__________________________________________   GRADE:_____________ 

 

H O T   D O G S (Wed.)   No. of Hot Dogs 

 

June   3, 2009   ______________ 

 

June 10, 2009   ______________ 

 

June 17, 2009                                   ______________ 

 

June 24, 2009   ______________ 

 

 
TOTAL HOT DOGS                      =============                        @ $1.00/hot dog =  $____________ 

           
     No. of Slices  

P I Z Z A (Thurs.)         Cheese       Pepperoni 

   

June   4, 2009            _______       _______ 

 

June 11, 2009         _______      _______ 

 

June 18, 2009                  _______      _______ 

 

June 25, 2009         _______      _______ 

 

 

                     ======       ======   TOTAL SLICES  _____@ $1.50/slice =  $____________ 
 
 
             $ =========== 
 
Please do not pay for pizza/hot dog orders with any other items (i.e.  trips,  etc.).   Paying for 

2 or more items per cheque causes difficulties with our deposit/accounting system.  Your 

attention to this  request is  greatly appreciated.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

 


